
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY 

11th September 2018 
 

Dear Parents 
 

YOUNG VOICES CONCERT 2019 – Monday February 11, 2019 

We are pleased to be involved with this concert for another year.  For all 

those who have been involved before, you will remember what a terrific 

occasion it was with eight thousand children from all over the North West 

all singing together in the MEN Arena in Manchester.  The money raised is 

used to support a number of children’s charities. 

The children who wish to attend must join the school choir where the 

songs will be practised. Choir will take place on Wednesday afternoons at 

2:30 unfortunately they will miss assembly. We all go to Manchester for a 

rehearsal on the day and stay on for the concert which begins at 7 pm.  

Parents will be able to buy tickets to come to the concert but participating 

children are admitted free.  Please book your tickets through the school, 

an order form will be sent out at a later date.  Once we have sent in our 

order any further tickets will need to be booked directly with the MEN 

Arena and incur booking fees. 

Although parents need to organise their own transport, the children will 

go and come back on a coach, this avoids any confusion and lost children!  

We will let you know the cost of the coach shortly. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Lawrenson 

Headteacher 

 

 
YOUNG VOICES CONCERT 2019 – Monday 11th February 2019     

 
I would like my child to be involved in the Young Voices Concert  

 
Child’s Name____________________________ Class _______________ 

 
 

My child will be attending choir 
 

 
Signature of Parent/Guardian__________________________ 


